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August 15, 2024 
 

All Interested Parties 

 

 

Effective immediately, the Town of Westwood hereby cancels the Request for Quotes (RFQ) 

#SCH-25-Q-003, Westwood Word Printing Project.   

 

The Town is refining the Scope of Work to provide additional details. A new RFQ, # SCH-25-Q-

004, will be issued for this requirement and will replace RFQ # SCH-25-Q-003 in its entirety.  

 

Your firm will be notified when the new RFQ is available on the Town of Westwood website, 

www.townhall.westwood.ma.us.  

 

Thank you for your interest in our project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Michelle C. Miller 

 

Michelle C. Miller 

Procurement Officer  

 

 

cc: Select Board   

 

 

 

 

http://www.townhall.westwood.ma.us/

